Board Highlights - April 19, 2016

Feedback Requested for Corporate Sponsorship Policy

During the April 19, 2016 Board Meeting, the Board of Trustees approved and endorsed
corporate sponsorships. A condition of this approval was that only the Superintendent, in
consultation with the Board and school administration, may enter into a sponsorship agreement.

A new draft Administrative Procedure has been developed to support this Board Motion. This
new procedure provides direction on Corporate Sponsorship and ensures adequate controls are
in place for all sponsorship opportunities. All corporate sponsorship opportunities will be
evaluated with regards to risks, benefits and whether or not the sponsorship aligns with the
mission and priorities of the school and WRSD.

Click here to view the draft Administrative Procedure 562 and click here for more information.
Suspension of Nordegg School for 2016-2017

The suspension of teaching services at the Nordegg School for the 2016-2017 school year was
approved by the Board of Trustees. This does not mean the school is shutting down. Depending
on parent interest, economic factors and other issues, consideration to offer teaching services in

Nordegg will be discussed in the future.

Superintendent's Report

The following items were discussed in the Superintendent's Report. For more information click
on the link above:
e David Thompson High School Modernization Project Meeting
January 2016 Diploma Results
2016-17 Education Plan Focus

Drayton Christian School Agreement Update
Dual Credit Opportunity


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1k_OK7JKKomB6r6j7nnUDfLIvIE0rcE6HrwSSWG84Xno/edit?usp=sharing
http://wrsd.ca/our-division/news/post/feedback-requested-for-corporate-sponsorship-policy
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15zAUIaWV_cwcyrtCehtJmxajbnzF8ojoaaPoUzkf0vA/edit?usp=sharing

